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May 25, 2020 
Dear Woodland Park Families,  
 
We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy during this time. We miss seeing your 
children at school and are looking forward to their return. Remote (home) learning will continue for all 
students until June 25th. Schools will also be offering in-class learning, beginning on June 1st. In-class 
learning is optional and the decision of each family. We will continue to support students whether at 
home or as we welcome them back to school.  
 
Please know that students who choose to stay home will be able to complete all curriculum 
requirements for their grade level. They will not miss new or key learning, as classes will have limited 
attendance to comply with physical distancing rules. As a result, coming to school, moving through the 
day and the individual classrooms will look and feel different in June.  
 
SCHEDULE 
 • Students in grades K-5 will attend school TWO full days each week. Grade 5/6 classes will follow the K-
5 model. (Students will be divided into Groups A and B and attend alternating days, except for 
Wednesday which will be a deep cleaning day.) 
 • Students in grades 6-7 will attend school ONE full day per week. (Students will be divided into Groups 
A and B and attend alternating days, either Thursday or Friday.) • Students of Essential Service Workers, 
and those needing targeted support, may attend schools FIVE days per week, as staffing allows. 
 • Schools may not exceed 50% of students in K-5 and 20% of students in grade 6/7 on any instructional 
day. This means there will be a maximum of 10 students in Primary classrooms and 12 students in 
Intermediate classrooms.  
• Wednesdays will be a deep cleaning day. All students will be learning at home, unless they are 
children of Essential Service Workers.  
• We will do our best to accommodate siblings.  
 
ATTENDANCE  
Please note that schools will not be making daily safe arrival calls to those families choosing to continue 
with remote learning for the remainder of the school year.  
 
SURVEY OF RETURNING STUDENTS  
In order to assist us with our planning, please fill out this brief survey about whether or not your 
children are returning to in-class instruction. We recognize that families may still be considering both 
options. Please complete the survey by Wednesday May 27th. Once we have the survey results, we can 
share a specific schedule for your child.  
 
Click on the link to complete the survey or paste into your browser.  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-
KzdUs7PdHnidDi5U8zXRmU8VUMU5ERFNXMTFFSTdGV01TRUZHTjZWV0dDUy4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzdUs7PdHnidDi5U8zXRmU8VUMU5ERFNXMTFFSTdGV01TRUZHTjZWV0dDUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzdUs7PdHnidDi5U8zXRmU8VUMU5ERFNXMTFFSTdGV01TRUZHTjZWV0dDUy4u


Thank you for supporting the education of your children through this pandemic period. We know that it 
has been difficult at times, and we celebrate all that you have accomplished with your children! As well 
as support for learning, you have provided a safe and caring home environment. We are grateful for 
your support and care.  
 
If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to us by phone 604-589-5957 or email at 
woodlandpark@surreyschools.ca.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Paul Taylor,  
Principal 
 


